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FOID NOTIFICATION FOR VALID PROTECTION ORDER 

 
The existence of a Protection Order, Stalking No Contact Order (Remedy 4), or Firearms Restraining Order directly 
impacts the validity of the respondent’s Firearms Owners Identification (FOID) status.   
 
Agencies entering a Protection Order, Stalking No Contact Order, or Firearms Restraining Order should initiate a FOID 
inquiry as a prerequisite to entry of the record.  If the respondent/subject has a valid FOID card, a LEADS administrative 
message must be sent to the Illinois State Police Firearms Services Bureau, ORI/ IL0848600, or Station/KYW, with the 
Respondent’s NAM, DOB, and FOID number for possible FOID card revocation.   
 
If the Respondent’s FOID card is already in a Revoked status or he/she does not possess a FOID card, no notification to 
ISP is required.   
 
Notification to the Illinois State Police Firearms Services Bureau should also be made when a valid (not expired) 
Protection Order response (hit) is received and the respondent has a Valid FOID card. 
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